
Concerning Ongoing Drought Conditions  

We have had a tough Winter/Spring 
when is comes to rainfall amounts.       
Approximately 41% of Florida is under 
drought conditions and another 17.8% is 
abnormally dry. You may have already 
seen stricter monitoring of water usage 
and decreased lake levels in your        
communities. 
 

BrightView is working diligently to ensure 
irrigations systems are running optimally. 
We are also doing everything we can    
under the local restrictions to make sure 
we are following guidelines.  
 

Until the rains come, we will continue to 
see stressed turf and plant material. The 
irrigation is only supplemental to what 
they need to thrive.  
As always we will keep the community 
updated. 
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